
From: David Mindell [mailto:dmindell@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 07, 2011 1:18 PM 
To: Acquaviva, Brenda 
Subject: appeal # ZBA11-019 
 
I have no objections regarding the above-mentioned appeal.  I do, however, suggest that you 
make these notifications in a more intelligible way.  The wording on the postcard couldn't 
possibly be more confusing if you tried!  Thanks for your interest in making this a clearer 
process…david 
 
DavidMindell 
224 Charles St. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
(734) 665 7168 
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